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Town Manager’s Update 
November 19, 2020

 
 
Announcements 
 

• The tax bills were picked up by the mailing company on Wednesday morning 
(yesterday).  Bills will be mailed on Monday, November 23rd and will be due by 
Monday, December 28th 

• The Town of Merrimack food drive is underway.  Non-perishable food items and goods 
can be dropped off at our collection points located at the Highway Garage, Police 
Department, Library, Town Hall upper and lower levels, and the Transfer Station.  We 
will be accepting items to donate to local food pantries until December 31. 
 

• The Friends of the Library are sponsoring a Holiday Wreath Virtual Auction on the 
Library’s Facebook Page. Bid on your favorites until 11/24.  
We continue to offer curbside pickup of materials which is both contactless and 
convenient. Contact the library for more information.  

 

 
Town Manager’s Report 

• The fence installation at Watson Park is complete.  Local resident and owner of Mr. 
Fence Guy performed the fence installation labor free to help support the Town of 
Merrimack.  The cost of the project based on the low bid is $13,000. 
 

 


